
 

SHARP PENCILS 

Thanks Chappy Teneille for sharpening up our little 

people at Milk and Muffins this week with the 

following challenge: 

Imagine trying to get into your day at school with 

pencils that are totally blunt. Why doesn’t the pencil 

work? It has not been sharpened! Well, how can that 

be fixed? We can sharpen a pencil quite easily, 

whether we use a handheld, hand-cranked, or 

electric sharpener. Then we can use the pencil to 

help us express the drawings and words that are inside our thinking, bursting to be released on a 

piece of paper. 

Our lives can be sort of like these pencils. God wants to use us in all sorts of wonderful ways to serve 

Him and others in His family. But we first must be “sharpened” so that we are on the same page as 

he is. How does this happen? Well, most importantly, we can sharpen ourselves through the words 

of the Bible. Whenever we read or hear God speaking (reading the Bible), He is sharpening us to live 

each day for him. 

“For the word of God is alive and active. Sharper than any double-edged sword….”  (Hebrews 4:12) 

And sometimes, God uses other people to help sharpen our “points”: As iron sharpens iron, so one 

person sharpens another.  -Proverbs 27:17 

Prayer: “Jesus, thanks for sharpening us for each day’s challenges and joys. Thanks for your Words 

which encourage us, and sharpen our appreciation of what you do, and what you’s appreciate us 

doing for you. You have a good day too.” 

Pastor Mike 

ST PAUL’S LUTHERAN PRIMARY SCHOOL 
NEWSLETTER         Term 3  Week 9                   07 September 2021 

Year 6 Longreach Safari Adventures 2018 

ACTING PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
 

Dear Parents and Caregivers, 

 

I trust that all our dads and grandads enjoyed Father’s Day this past weekend. This week sees our senior classes 

heading out for Gala Sports days. Today Years 3 and 4 and on Friday Years 5 & 6. These days provide great 

opportunities for our students. Yesterday all our classes enjoyed presentations with Meerkat Productions. 

This week is eSmart Week, our eSmart Captains together with Mrs Lynda Witham, Mrs Ruth Byers, Miss Jenelle Cross 

and Ms Kat Crispe have planned various activities for this week for us with a clear message about how important it is to be cyber safe. 

Please remember that students should not be arriving at school before 8.00am. Supervision only begins from 8.00am. OSHC is available for you if 

you need to drop students off before this time. 

 

Have a great week. 

Lois Kube 

Acting Principal 

 

Diary Dates 2021 

Thursday 09 September  

Cybersafety Rainbow Accessory Day  

Friday 10 September  

Year 5 & 6 Friendly Gala Day Living Faith 

Lutheran Primary School  

Monday 13 September 

Year 5 Taste of Grace Visit  

Monday 13 September  

Family Movie Afternoon—3:30-5.:30pm  

Tuesday 14 September 

P&F General Meeting—3:15pm 

Thursday 16 September  

Cycle 9 Short Term Planning 

Friday 17 September 

Free Dress Day—Last Day Term 3  

St Paul’s Lutheran Church Sunday Services 
are on Sunday at 9:00am and online via 
Facebook and YouTube. 
 

If you have questions about the Christian 
Faith, please contact Pastor Mike on 
0421 131 965 or 5432 4419 

55 Smiths Road, Caboolture, Qld 4510   07 5495 5899           WWW.STPAULSLPS.QLD.EDU.AU           postmaster@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au  

http://www.stpaulslps.qld.edu.au
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2021 SCHOOL THEME - WISDOM - The Lord gives Wisdom [Proverbs 2:6]  

Knowledge comes from Learning. Wisdom comes from Living. Anthony Douglas Williams.  

FROM THE ACTING DEPUTY PRINCIPAL  
 

 
Fathers and Sons event 
Thank you to all who attended our Fathers and Sons event on Thursday. I’m sure everyone enjoyed the fun and games along 

with a casual picnic sharing quality time together. We welcome any feedback that helps us look forward to future events. 

 

Music Showcase 

Due to the recent restrictions and uncertainty that our lockdown caused, it influenced our music program and as such we 

have postponed the scheduled music showcase that was due to be on Tuesday 14 September. A new date will be announced at a later time. 

 

Chapels and assemblies 

We are back to normal routine with weekly chapels held on Wednesdays at 8.35am. You are welcome to join us. 

All assemblies will now be on a Friday at 8.35am and alternate fortnightly between junior and senior school. This Friday’s assembly is a junior school 

assembly and week 10 will be a whole school assembly. 

 

 

Mr Nicholls Quiz corner 

Last week’s challenge asked:  

Fulham Broadway is the London Underground station for which football club? 

Answer: Chelsea Football club. (Fulham Football Club tube station is Putney Bridge) 

 
This week’s challenge:  

What did The Wiggles first call themselves? 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

FROM THE HEAD OF TEACHING AND LEARNING  
 

Family Book Club 
This term, we will begin a Family Book Club. The book for the term is in line with the READ - EXPLORE theme. The book is 
Nim's Island. We will have 10 copies of Nim's Island available to borrow as a special, month-long loan for families to read 
together. At the end of the term, we will watch Nim's Island, after school, with sleeping bags and pillows, as 
a family event. Parents, please feel free to look at reviews for this book and movie and decide if you would like 
your family to participate. 

 

Family Book Club Family Movie Afternoon Monday 13th September. 

As part of the Family Book Club, we will be having an after school family movie afternoon to 
watch Nim's Island. For families who have read the book, you are invited to RSVP to reception by Thursday 9th September 
with the number of people (including at least one parent per family) attending and an answer to this question: "What 
mountain does Nim stand on to see far and wide?" 

 

Bring: Pillow and sleeping bag/blanket 

 

Time: 3.30-5.30pm 

 

 

Emma Bird 

Head of Teaching and Learning  
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Mission Statement:   St Paul’s Lutheran Primary School equips our community of learners with a Christian world view for living through sharing the love of Jesus.  Our inclusive 

community provides a quality future-focused education in an ever-changing world, encourages excellence and inspires a love of active lifelong learning. 

ar 3  
Agile Learning Lab  

Jayda L 
Mia W  

Listening well and always using good manners.  
Listening well and always using good manners.  
 

Year 4 
Agile Learning Lab 

 

Lani H  
Eli M  

Making strong choices and starting Term 3 with excellent effort.  
Making strong choices and starting Term 3 with excellent effort.  
 

Year 5 
Agile Learning Lab 

Aiden M  Quickly settling into Term 3, ready and eager to learn and participate.  
 

INSIDE STORY: PHYSICAL EDUCATION 

Special acknowledgment to Peyton Meredith for trialling & being selected in the 10-12 Year Girls Regional Cricket Team. Best wishes Peyton with 
your training and preparation towards the upcoming competition. Best of luck to all Year 3 & 4 students competing in a friendly introduction to a 
Sports Day Carnival at St Eugene's today. Wishing luck also to our Year 5 & 6 students attending their friendly Sports Day Carnival this Friday at 
Living Faith. These sporting events aim to focus on max participation, team sportsmanship and having fun! 

 

CELEBRATING STUDENTS AWARDS  

Congratulations to the following students who have recently received Student Awards:  

Year 3  

Agile  

Learning Lab  

Chrystal M 

Ayva-Ann R 

Working hard and doing her best with a positive attitude.  

Working hard and doing her best with a positive attitude.  

 

Year 4 

Agile 

Learning Lab 

Indiana A 

Lucas Van L  

Showing great effort in her historical journal writing.  

Showing great effort in his historical journal writing.  

Year 5 

Agile 

Learning Lab  

Cailin D 

Kaleb J 

Aston N 

Harry N 

 

The optimism, humour and infectious energy they bring into our classroom.  

The optimism, humour and infectious energy they bring into our classroom.  

 The optimism, humour and infectious energy they bring into our classroom.  

The optimism, humour and infectious energy they bring into our classroom.  

Year 6 

Agile  

Learning Lab 

Mason T 

Judah B 

Aaron B 

Isabelle J  

Showing consistent focus and engagement.  

Persevering through challenges and working with a positive attitude on tasks.  

Showing consistent focus and engagement.  

Showing consistent focus and engagement.  

Principal’s  

Award  

Konnah J 

Henry O  

For being caring towards a student visitor to the school.  

For being caring towards a student visitor to the school.  
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UNIFORM SHOP  

Monday 8.00-9.00am & 

Wednesday 8.00-9.00am 

& 2.30-3.30pm. 

Orders can be submitted 

online on Flexischools or 

ordered through the school 

office and delivered to 

students on uniform shop 

days. 

SCHOOL TIMES 

8.00am 

Students Supervised 

8.20am 

Warning Bell to Classes 

8.30am 

Learning Begins 

10.50am - 11.30am 

Morning Recess 

12.50pm - 1.30pm 

Lunch  

3.00pm 

End of School Day 

ASSEMBLY TIME 

Friday 8.35am 

Week 9—Junior Assembly  

Week 10—Whole School  

CHAPEL TIME 

Whole School Chapel  

Wednesday 8.35am 

@StPaulsLutheranPrimary School 

@StPaulsLutheranKindy 

@SPLCCaboolture 

@SPLPSBuySwapSell 

@StPaulsLPSAlumni  
 

Join the P&F closed group: 
https://www.facebook.com/
groups/SPLPSPandF/ 

To advertise in our Newsletter please email newsletter@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au 

 Please visit https://events.humanitix.com for more details about the webinar   Please visit https://events.humanitix.com  for more details about the webinar  

mailto:newsletter@stpaulslps.qld.edu.au?subject=Re:%20Newsletter
https://events.humanitix.com

